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ROLLINS BROADCASTING, INC. M

dl/tuu'c, News and S ports Station

1230 KC FAYETTEVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA PHONE 8131

February 18, 15562

Dear Mr. Braunmer,

I am happy to verify your reception
report of February 16, of this station. Your
report matches our logs here, and The engineers
name was correct.

o~ Our regular frequency date has been
changed from the original date publisghed in the
"NEWS" to the first Wednesday of each month from
4:00-4:30 am. I wish you would inform the
members of the club of this change.

We are CBS here and have a remarkable
signal northward for 250 watts. Hope you can read
us again sometime.

Best of luck to you and your DX'ing,..

Sincerely,
Frank Delle
Chief Engineer



